                                                                            Florida Department of 

Memorandum                              Environmental Protection


TO:

File
FROM:    
Kathy Winston, Environmental Consultant, Hazardous Waste Section

DATE:   
September 27, 2010
RE:
   
June 10. 2010 Inspection of World Petroleum
Per a compliance submittal that was sent through the scanning room because of colored pictures, World Petroleum returned to compliance on 6/18/10. The Department appreciates World Petroleum’s quick response to the requests made and the cooperation involved to get this case closed in a timely matter. 
